
 

 

31 August 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Aspirations Evening 

As part of our ongoing support for Year 11 students, and communication with families we 

would like to invite you to join us at our Year 11 Aspirations Evening on Wednesday 6th 

September from 6.00pm - 6.45pm. This event is the first of a number of calendared events 

that have been designed to support students to begin thinking more earnestly about their 

future post 16, and offer some practical advice to families and carers on how to support 

their Year 11 child. 

Families that attend this event will also receive a copy of our Year 11 Advice Booklet 

which is filled with helpful information about exams, and how to start preparing for them. 

There is also some important information about upcoming sixth form events to focus 

students on the journey beyond Year 11. 

To join us at our Year 11 Aspirations Evening next Wednesday please book via the 

following link: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/humphrey-perkins-school/t-yapkmro 

In addition to the presentation there will be an opportunity for families to ask questions 

which we will respond to throughout the evening. 

We have been really impressed by the focus and positivity of our Year 11 students. Thank 

you for your continued support. Please continue to encourage your child to engage in all 

that Humphrey Perkins has to offer (including interventions) as they prepare for their next 

steps in Year 11 and beyond. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further information, advice or 

support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rikki Khakhar     Emma Booth 

Vice Principal    Vice Principal 
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